
Parish Pastoral Council Minutes 
March 19, 2015 

These minutes are provisional until the next PPC meeting 
 

Members Present:  Fr. Frank, Mark Ebreo, John Fout, Michelle Curnow, Jerry 
Gardner, Ellen Wentz, Clare Charzewski, Debra Pavic , and Scott Phillips, 
 
Members Absent: Bill Starr, Matt Gibbons, Scott Spanbauer, and Nasser 
Miranda 
Opening Prayer: Scott Phillips 
 
Presentation and Review of Secretary’s minutes…Michelle Curnow 
 
February 18th meeting minutes were approved. 
Feast of St. Joseph-  
This feast occurred today and it is a parish event with about 55-56 people 
attending.  Repairs have been made this past year and the building is scheduled 
to be painted in the next 2-3 years. 
Easter Sunday  
Easter will held at South Point High School. Masses will be held on Easter Sunday 
at 9:30 and 11:30. Two large banners will inform people where and when 
Masses will be as well as mail out flyers to all registered and unregistered 
members. 
PPC member 
Jan Kauer resigned from the council.  Fr. Frank accepted her resignation. The 
position will be refilled at a later time. 
Offertory 
There is an increase in the offertory. 
Small Group Experience 
The feedback has been positive and good from members who have participated 
in the small group experience this Lent. 
Passion Play 
Rehearsals are going well as new crew members have joined this year.  This is a 
positive focus for the church. 
RCIA 
12 adults and 2 children (over the age of 6) will become full members of the 
church at the Easter Vigil. 
Name Tags 
They have arrived.  PPC members are to wear them to church. 
Golf Tournament 



The Queen’s Classic will occur on October 12 (Columbus Day) at Pine Island 
County Club and Elizabeth Atterbury is the chair. The barbeque event will be on 
Friday October the 9th with expanded times both lunch and dinner this year. 
Ranuccis will donate dinner the day of the tournament. 
 
Parish Life 
The last part of the meeting Father Frank defined and listed Parish Life events 
and programs, most of which are ran by volunteers and 3 associated staff 
members.  PPC members were asked to list how these social events can grow in 
the next 5 years. 
Below is the list of ideas: 
 
Fitness Class (night @YMCA) 
Refreshments after 5pm Saturday Mass 
Spring/Fall Festival 
Christmas Parade 
Family Dinner Experience 
Date Night 
Dinner to begin Summer Faith Formation 
Bowling League 
International Dinner 
Theater production 
Opera/Play in City/Whitewater Center 
Parties Dances 
Dinner-Silent Auction 
Extend Pentecost to evening with music 
Sports events in Charlotte 
QofA nights @ restaurants 
 
What events would we eliminate was also asked to the PPC members. 
The attendance at Bingo/Movie Night and Saturday breakfast are waning. 
 
Closing Prayer was provided by John Fout 
Adjournment 
Next PPC meeting is April 16th 
 

 


